
Petition Calling for Reliable 389 Bus Services  

 

To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly in New South Wales. 
The petition of the people of New South Wales brings to the attention of the House: 
 
The 389 bus service is unreliable, with passengers reporting buses regularly running late and arriving grouped together.  
As a vital link to the CBD and other transport, the 389 is important for Pyrmont, Ultimo, southern CBD, East Sydney, 
Darlinghurst, Paddington and Woollahra residents through to Bondi.  
Removing bus stops to improve travel times does not address traffic congestion that delays buses. While passengers value 
cross-suburb bus routes, the 389 bus is unreliable along the whole route.  
 
The undersigned petitioners therefore ask that the Government fix the 389 bus service. 
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Please return to Alex Greenwich MP, Ground Floor 21 Oxford St Darlinghurst 2010 


